
From: 'Michelle Griffin' via Clerk - CityClerk <cityclerk@lacity.org> 

Date: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 3:39 PM 

Subject: Council File 17-0989: 9056 Saint Ives Drive / Wetherly Drive / Walkway Vacation. 

To: CityClerk@lacity.org 

 

 

Dear City Clerk - 

 

I am writing in response to Council File 17-0989: 9056 Saint Ives Drive / Wetherly Drive / Walkway Vacation. 

As the manager/owner of 9049 Shoreham Drive (DACG LLC) I would like to express my objection to the 

vacation of the walkway.  

 

The intention of the vacation is to connect various properties, in fact 3, which were bought by the same entity to 

construct a mega mansion on St Ives Drive with a private road access from 1136 Doheny Drive. The owner of 

the property has made attempts to buy part of my garden in order that I do not obstruct the roadway which he 

plans to run along the west side of our home. 

 

Our family and neighbors have many concerns about the potential impact of this process, itemized below: 

 

 *Ecological impact it will have on the hillside 

*Over construction of the neighborhood 

*Construction traffic 

*Impact on roadways 

*The easements allow cables to go underground - currently we are applying to do so 

* Intention is to build obstructive property overlooking our garden 

*Removal of trees currently in the easement  

*Loss of wildlife  

* Security issues as the rear of our home will be accessible  

 

Please provide instructions for anything I must complete to formally file my objection.  

 

Best — 

 

Michelle Griffin  

DACG LLC 

310 848 8383 
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